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Rockwell International Corporation
Energy Systems Group
ATTN: Dr. M. E. Remley
Manager, Health, Safety &
Radiation Services
8900 DeSoto Avenue
Canoga Park, California 91304

Ge:itlemen: .
On May 18, 1979, Section 2 and 9 of Materials and Plant Protection
Amendment MPP-1 of License SNM-21 were amended in response to your

May 10, 1979 application ror a= -ment. Accompanying your applic. “¥on
was an amendment fee of $3500.

In accordance with Faotnotes 1(a) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170, we
have reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review of the
sut.ject applicat.on for amendment, and the actual review fee is $130.
We have notified our Office of the Controller to refund $3310 to you.

Sincerely,

4

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Manajement Branch
0ffice of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170



